
From: Richard Kane <netrolley@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 2:06 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: EVERSOURCE PROPOSED RATE HIKES AND CHANGE ALLOWANCES 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
As a NH Senior and Eversource residential ratepayer I am writing to oppose the proposed Eversource 
rate hikes in this tough time for all in 2020. They are indeed shrewd inserting these requests in a time of 
health chaos and divisive election politics. Additionally egregious are the allowances to seek future 
changes without review by the public or PUC and their plans to penalize those who use less power 
through conservation or non -Eversource means. Please hold these folks accountable as they try to pay 
for their previous failed plans on the backs of already stressed seniors and NH Ratepayers as a 
whole.      Richard Kane Dover NH 
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